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Activinn belongs to the TGFp superfamily of growth 
factors.. It has previously been demonstrated that 
activinn is involved in growth and differentiation of 
variouss cell types. 
Inn our studies we have established the presence of 
activin,, activin receptors and activin binding protein 
follistatinn in the human vessel wall, and we have 
demonstratedd the involvement of activin in processes 
thatt influence the initiation and progression of 
atheroscleroticc lesions. We revealed that activin is 
involvedd in phenotypic modulation of vascular smooth 
musclee cells in vitro and that activin inhibits neointima 
formationn in human and murine blood vessels. In 
addition,, activin promotes the expression of CTGF -a 
growthh factor associated with the production of 
extracellularr matrix-, and is possibly involved in 
vascularr calcification processes. Furthermore, activin 
reducess foam cell formation and lipid loading through 
inhibitionn of modified LDL-uptake in macrophages. We 
hypothesizee that activin is involved in atherogenesis, 
andd that its presence reduces lesion formation. Finally, 
inn plaques that have been formed we believe that the 
presencee of activin promotes a more stable lesion, 
whichh is less prone to rupture, and as a consequence 
willl reduce the chance for acute clinical symptoms such 
ass ischemic stroke and heart attack. 


